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30 November 2021 
 
Dear parents 
 
Since we converted to a multi academy trust in 2018, we have made changes to our 
consents on our school admissions document. What this means for children who joined the 
school before this date is that we do not necessarily hold the same consents for your children 
on the admissions paperwork.  
 
To rectify this, we have created a one off consent document on Parentpay which will allow 
you to consent as follows: 
 
I give permission for my child's photograph/videos to be used on our school and Trust 
website 
I give permission for my child's photograph/videos to be used in our school and Trust 
newsletters (paper, email and websites and Twitter)  
I give permission for my child's photograph/videos to be used to help promote our school to 
new and prospective parents (posters/banners/prospectus etc.) 
I give permission for my child's photograph/videos to be used in recordings of online lessons 
that may be shared with other pupils at a later date: 
I give permission for other parents/carers to take photographs/videos at school productions, 
sports day and other school events. 
I give permission for my child to access the internet in school under supervision 
 
The parentpay item will also have an optional notes box to allow you to comment on your 
permissions as needed and withhold permission for any of these if needed. 
 
Please could we urge you to complete this consent as soon as 
possible. This is particularly important with the upcoming Christmas 
Carol concerts as children without consent to share videos and 
recordings will be unable to take part. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Mr T Hinkley 
Head Teacher 
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